
 

 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform all 

members of public as follows: 

• Visa issuance services resume from Tuesday 28th July 2020. However, in 

view of the Covid-19 pandemic, applicants are encouraged to send in 

their applications through registered mail (Information available on the 

Embassy website   www.kenyaembassystockholm.com)  

• Walk in services will also be available on appointment from Monday to 

Friday, between 10am and 3pm. To book an appointment please send 

an email to consular@kenyaembassy.se 

• Travel to Kenya will be regulated in line with the “Protocol for air travel 

operations during the Covid-19 Public Health crisis” published by the 

Ministry of Transport, Infrastructure, Housing, Urban Development and 

Public Works. The protocol can be accessed on 

https://kenyaembassystockholm.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TRAVEL-

OPERATIONS-PROTOCOL.pdf 
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